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to Dallas, Texas. PERRY MURDOCK sta
ted that he repeated 

this story to various passengers in 
his cab during a general 

discussion about the assassination. 

WALTER MURDOCK, Apartment 6, 203 Stuyvesa
nt Avenue, 

Brooklyn, New York, was interviewed 
on November 30, 1963, in 

his uncle's apartment. He stated th
at on November 23, 1963, 

his son pointed out an article in th
e November 23, 1963 edition 

of the "New York Journal American" n
ewspaper. 

This article revealed that a woman in New Haven, 

Connecticut, had received a letter from her son who was a 

student at a college in Dallas, Tex
as. He stated that this 

student told his mother that it would be dangerous for the 

President to come to Dallas, Texas, in view of the treatment 

that XDLAI STEVENSON had received there recently. He stated 

that this student went on to say tha
t the President might be 

assassinated. 

Mr. WALTER MURDOCK advised that he h
ad mentioned 

this article to his uncle, PERRY MUR
DOCK, who is a cab driver, 

on November 23, 1963. 

The following article appeared in th
e November 23, 1963 

edition of the "New York Journal Ame
rican": 

"DALLAS MANIACS MAY KILL HIM... 

"New Haven, Conn., Nov. 23 (AP) 	A 
student at 

Southern Methodist University in Dal
las noted in a letter to 

his mother Wednesday that President 
Kennedy was coming to the 

city, and wrote prophetically: 'Ten 
to one he'll be assassinated 

by some of these Dallas maniacs! ►  Thd letter, received by Mrs. 

R. D. Rose of New Haven Thursday fr
om her son, Robert, added: 

'After the Stevenson incident I'm se
riously worried about his 

safetyll Mrs. Rose was referring to
 a recent incident in Dallas 

when Adlai Stevenson, U.S. Ambassado
r to the United Nations 

was spat on and hit oy a placard carr
ied by a picket." 
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